
Dear Friends,

I hope you and your families are doing well and are looking forward to a
wonderful Thanksgiving.

We have just completed a very successful election in Newton and throughout
the Commonwealth. We are fortunate to live in a city and a state where there
is little or no drama around our elections and multiple ways to vote. Whether
your candidates won or lost, I hope that you were happy with how the
elections were conducted and how the process worked here in the
Commonwealth.

I am now turning my attention to my next election, when I will be running
for re-election to the City Council next year. After many years of avoiding
fundraising efforts, I am now asking for you to please consider a
donation to my campaign committee.
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With City Councilor Marc Laredo

Thanks to your continued support, I have been able to proudly serve the City
of Newton for nearly 20 years, first on the School Committee and now on the
City Council, and I look forward to continuing to serve all of the residents of
the city that has been my home for most of my life. But to continue to do so,
I need your assistance.

I pride myself on always being available to speak with residents throughout
our city to help solve problems, on being well-prepared for all City Council
meetings, and on attending public events as a representative of the city. I
always do what I think is best for Newton’s residents, and I have never been
concerned about speaking up on controversial issues, including many of our
recent zoning and development issues. At all times, I aim to be open-minded
and, on both the School Committee and the City Council, I have never been
afraid to change my position on an issue after robust discussion and debate.

I look forward to continuing to serve you in elected office and am always
eager to expand my efforts to reach out to our residents and serve you even
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more effectively. I want to be prepared for our next election, and it is with
that in mind that I am asking you to consider a donation to my campaign.

  

You can make a contribution to my campaign online HERE or by clicking the
button below. You can also send a check made payable to Committee to Elect
Marc Laredo to Matt Hills, Treasurer; 25 Hobart Road; Newton Centre, MA
02459. Any and all donations are greatly appreciated!

Click Here to Make a Donation

Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions or would like
to talk!

Marc

Committee to Elect Marc Laredo
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